
ALL SERVICES are being broadcast online until further notice. For the service, 

please click the link on the main page of the website.  

Sunday School - There is a free on-line for 8 weeks following the program we 

have been using. Families just need to go to the website “Sparkhouse family 

Sunday school” and it will come up.   

The Men’s Group is meeting on Zoom on Wednesday nights at 7pm.  If you 

would like to join in, please send your email address to the church to be included.  

Noah’s Attic remains closed at this time.  They are taking a limited number of 

drop offs by appointment only.  Please call the church office if you wish to drop 

stuff off.  

KidsFirst is open and able to enroll children of essential workers at this time. 

Please call 518.309.3540. 

The Food Pantry is OPEN. If you need food, please stop by.  The food Pantry is 

located behind the church.  

Hours are: 

M, W, TH, F 10-noon 

They are also open Wednesday evening from 5-6pm. 

 

Financial Giving - People have been so generous and we thank you.  

 

You can make financial contributions to the church a number of ways:  

Check – Send your check to:  

Christ Episcopal Church 

 15 West High St 

 Ballston Spa, New York 12020  

 

Bill Payment – Set up a Bill Payment through your bank using the above address 

as the vendor. This option should be free for the donor and allows us to identify 

where the contribution comes from. 

 

 Give on-line. Please find the give online app at the top of the webpage. Please 

click on that app and there are directions to tell you how. 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


